
Dear Representative Doherty and Members of the Committee, 

 

Please support the passage of SB1520. 

 

Thank you very much for this consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  
Andrew Koyaanisqatsi 
President 
Solar Energy Solutions, Inc. 
Since 1987, 
Moving Portland and Beyond  
to an Environmentally Sustainable Future. 
503-238-4502 
http://www.solarenergyoregon.com/  

"Better one's House too little one day 

than too big all the Year after." 

 

http://www.solarenergyoregon.com/

